
Renfrewshire Joint Negotiating Committee for Teachers 

To: Renfrewshire Joint Negotiating Committee for Teachers 

On: 7 February 2023 

      Payroll/Industrial Action 

Report by 

Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side) 

Background 

The standard procedure for payment of salary to teachers is through a 

scheduled payment date to allow for appropriate financial planning 

throughout the year. The recent industrial action reluctantly undertaken by 

teachers has implications for payroll in relation to teacher salary. There 

appears to be a lack of consistency in terms of the dates of salary deductions 

and the amounts being deducted. 

Action 

The Teachers’ Side is requesting greater clarity and transparency from 

Renfrewshire Council around the dates for salary deductions and around the 

amounts being deducted in order to assist teachers with ongoing financial 

planning. 
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